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22 Harley Road

London

NW3 3BN

04/08/2017  17:52:112017/3532/P SUPPEMAI

L

 Isabela Hughes I am a next door neighbour at 22 Harley Road, garden flat.  I am an interested party.

I write to SUPPORT the application.

1 I like the design of the application, it is consistent with existing buildings and will benefit the 

Conservation area

2 the proposed extension will balance out the house and the glazed elevation and the 

proposed planting on the roof top will make it look more attractive from the street, improving 

the street scene and the look of the road

3 we should support the application which will enable them to provide elderly parental care at 

home, this should be encouraged

3 Wadham Gardens

London

NW3 3DN

05/08/2017  16:15:162017/3532/P SUPPEMAI

L

 Tania Black I am a near neighbour so I am an interested party.  

I strongly support the application because I think that the proposed extension will be 

beneficial to Harley road for the following reasons

1 the location of the extension is set back from the street and the glazed elevation will look 

transparent.  The planting on the roof top will provide an attractive outlook to the street.

2 I like the design and proposed materials of the extension as they are sympathetic to the 

original house and the contemporary extension at number 26.

3 the infills between 14, 16 and 18 built in the 1980s are unsympathetic and are not of high 

quality design and materials.  The proposed extension at 24 Harley Road is of high quality 

and contemporary design respects the host building and the context of the street front.

4 I support the idea that the property is being enlarged to accommodate an extended family 

to provide parental care at home, this should be encouraged within Camden.
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